
October 18, 1967 

GALLEY 

There has been a grea t deal of enthusiasm shown by 

faculty and students at Mt. Anthony Union High 

School for the teaching program which was started 

last spring by Bennington College students. After 

a meeting with the art f acultty of the high school 

we found that there were many pesi tions open for 

students to assist in the classes. 

Any students who are interested in teaching 

art or assisting in the classroom please contact 

Vera Newmann, Box 334, as soon as possible. 




